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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01498/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:35 PM on 30 Oct 2018 from Mr Richard Irons.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Miramar Cottage 5 The Colony Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Demolition of lean-to extension of the existing building and extension to existing building to form single dwelling house, new stores building and demolition of unlisted buildings in conservation area 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Chadwick 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Richard Irons

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Meadow Cottage, 6 The Colony, Colony Road Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RY



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am the direct neighbour of this proposed development and will be affected the most.
Currently my view to the site is of a dilapidated block building with an asbestos rook in a poor condition.
I support the new development of a property clad in local stone, as this will greatly enhance the previously poor view.
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